
EKCC 

12th May 2022 

Minutes 

Present 

Ian Brodie, Robert Strang, Audrey Willan, Shelagh Cameron 

Alasdair Bennett, Tommy McPherson 

Moira Campbell, James McKinven, Jean Campbell, Kate Trott, Brian Gee 

Apologies 

Jennifer Conley, Trish Collins, John McAlpine 

 Minutes of last month’s meeting were read and approved by Robert seconded by Audrey. 

Treasurer’s report was given by Audrey – there is a balance of £6393 in the account some of which is grant money 
allocated to ongoing work at Wellpark wood. 

There was no-one available to give an update on Seneval. 

Shelagh indicated that there was nothing to update at present at the harbour  

Ian informed the meeting that the next FLS/forest liaison group meeting would be held via Zoom on Thursday26th 
May. 

The dog fouling banners are still to be delivered via Tommy (update – they are now in place) 

Robin Currie hasn’t reported back yet re. the proposed site visit to the cemetery with Roads and Infrastructure. 
Brian suggested that we have a big push to move things forward. Shelagh will put a petition into the shop to gather 
as much support possible for improvements to the road and access to the cemetery. 

 

AOCB 

*Jen Conley submitted a letter of resignation to Ian. 

*Moira Campbell raised the issue of the state of Dippen Bridge in particular the Sycamore tree growing out of the 
stonework. Robert will take photos and send them to A&BC in the hope that something will be done to alleviate the 
worrying situation. 

*Jean Campbell raised the issue of cars/camper vans etc being unaware that the Port Righ road is a no through road 
and suggested that there should be signage to that effect. 

*The green sign at the harbour is to be re-erected. 

*Discussion took place about the state of the stepping stones at Waterfoot. 

The general consensus being that nothing should be done at present. 

The meeting was closed and followed by the Windfarm Trust meeting. 


